
 

 

22/F, Three Exchange Square, 8 Connaught Place, Central, Hong Kong 
 
Australia and New Zealand Banking Group Limited, incorporated in Australia (ABN 11 005 357 522) 

16 May 2022  
  
  

Notice of branch closure at Lincoln House in Quarry Bay  
  
Dear Valued Customer,  
Kindly note that Australia and New Zealand Banking Group Limited, a company 
incorporated in Australia, will be closing our branch at Lincoln House in Quarry Bay 

permanently from 7 Aug 2022.  
 
Our principal place of business at Three Exchange Square will continue to provide 
banking services as usual. 
 
The purpose of this notice is to encourage you to update your records with following 

addresses if you previously attended or sent correspondence to our Lincoln House 
branch: 
 

Address:  
22/F, Three Exchange Square 
8 Connaught Place  
Central, Hong Kong 

Correspondence address:  
20/F, Three Exchange Square 
8 Connaught Place 
Central, Hong Kong 

 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We express our 

appreciation for your continuous support. Please feel free to call our Customer Service 
Hotline on 3559 6002 if you have any queries on this change.  
  
Yours faithfully,  
 

Australia and New Zealand Banking Group Limited, Hong Kong Branch 

  
 


